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Think About it! 

 

Reminders 

 

September 13th  September September 
Roald Dahl Day 

www.roalddahl.com 
Tin-whistle lessons will 

resume shortly. 

Check www.safefood.eu for 

more ideas for healthy lunches. 

To help keep us on task we 

are using a computer 

programme called Our Class 

Dojo! 

Beimid ag déanamh iarracht 
mhór chun caint as Gaeilge!! 

Téama: Mé Féin agus Mo 
Chlann 

We will be working on Place 

Value, Data, Multiplication 

and lines and Angles. 

Our Art lessons this month 

will all have an Autumn 

theme. 

This month we will be 

working on: The Map of 

Ireland, The History of 

Schools and Local Studies. 

If Parents have any books, 

information, pictures or 

artefacts that the children could 

use, please send them in to us! 
 

 School Starts at 9am and finishes at 

2.40pm. 

 All pupils to be collected at the 

school gate. 

 Healthy Lunches school policy 

 Don’t forget to label all personal 

belongings.  

 

Welcome back to school everyone! We hope you all had a lovely 
summer break. September is going to be a busy month and we have 
made a great start to our work, so read on and see what we plan to 

get covered and have fun doing this month. 

 

Welcome Back to School! 

Class News 
In English this month we are busy studying 
various strategies to help us develop better 
reading comprehension. We have started our 
class bookclub with favourite authors such 
as: Michael Morpogo, David Williams, JK 
Rowling and Jacqueline Wilson.  
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